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Frequently Asked Questions About the Banking System Conversion

Will my WPCU ATM/debit card still work after conversion?

Yes, your WPCU ATM/debit card will continue to work after service is restored on October 5, using the same PIN (Personal Identification Number). 

Do I need to request another stop payment be set up after conversion?

Stop payments that were on file before conversion will remain in place after service resumes. No action required on your part. 

How will automatic payments and deposits be effect? 

Payroll deposits, automatic debits (example MPI) and automatic transfers will continue as scheduled, no action required on your part. 

Normally my automatic transfers would come out in the morning why have they not? 

Automatic internal credit union transfers (example $50 from chequing to TFSA) and RRIF payments will now come out at the end of the banking day instead of first thing in the morning. Please ensure you leave funds available to cover loan payments and other transfers. 

Will a cheque clear my account if I wrote it prior to conversion? 

Yes, cheques written prior to the conversion will clear your account after service is restored, no action required on your part. 

How do we log onto Online Banking after conversion?

All current settings and history will be deleted. Your Login/User ID, password and personal verification questions must all be re-set the first time that you log in. An online how to guide is available here or you can reference the information newsletter that was sent to you at the beginning of September 2020. If you are having trouble logging into Online Banking please contact our branch and one of our staff members will be happy to help.

Can I create my own username for Online Banking? 

No, effective Saturday, October 3rd your username will be your PAN number, which is your 19-digit ATM/debit card number.  (some exceptions apply) 

Will I need to re-add my schedule Bill Payments?

Scheduled bill payments will continue as before, no action required on your part.

Will I need to re-enter all my bill payment vendors online after conversion?

Your list of payees for bills you pay using Online Banking will remain the same and will be moved over to the new system, no action required on your part.


Where did my transaction history go on my account when I log into Online Banking?

Unfortunately, due to the banking system conversion we are unable to carry any history forward on online banking. 

Transactions processed after October 1, 2020 will be available online going forward. 
Members will have access to e-statements online going back to January 2020. This feature was available starting on October 14th. 

Is the log in for my Mobile App different now?
Your log in information (User ID/PAN & password/PAC) will be the same as when you logged into online banking on your desktop. Prior to accessing the mobile banking app you will need to log into your account on the full/desktop version of our website. 
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